
The Housing Partnership’s August 18, 

2022 meeting at 7 pm  

 

The Housing Partnership posted an 

agenda with the intention of attending 

the Planning Board's regularly 

scheduled meeting to listen and possibly 

participate in discussion on Multi-family 

Housing for MBTA Communities 

considering that DHCD issued final 

guidelines. 

 

Please see the Planning Board’s 

minutes for August 18, 2022 for 

coverage of this meeting. 


